
Millburn C. C. School District 24 
 

Your child will not be allowed to start school without the required physical and 
immunizations.   Students who do not meet these requirements will be excluded from the 

first day of school until these requirements are met. 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
You are receiving this notice because you have a child in or entering one of the grades listed.   
The State of Illinois requires the following for all students entering Early Childhood (ECH), 

Kindergarten (K), Sixth Grade or transferring in from any grade from out-of-state for the current school 
year. 
 

1.  A physical examination by a licensed physician – can be dated up to one year preceding entrance to 
 Millburn School District.  A form is attached. 

2.  A sports physical is NOT ACCEPTABLE as a substitute for this state required physical examination. 
3.  Immunizations must be up to date as follows: 

 
Immunization Grade Level + all 

Transferred Students 
Details 

Measles ECH, K ECH – one (1) dose required; K-2nd dose booster required 
Rubella ECH, K Vaccine – given after twelve (12) months of age 
Mumps ECH, K Vaccine – given after twelve (12) months of age 
Polio ECH, K Three (3) or more doses with the last does being a booster 

AND given on or after the 4th birthday.  Note:  Physician 
waiver must be included if given even 1 day prior to 4th 
birthday. 

DPT  ECH, K Four (4) doses with the last does being a booster AND 
given on or after the 4th birthday.  Note:  Physician waiver 
must be included if given even 1 day prior to 4th birthday.  
If ten (10 years have elapsed since the last booster, an 
additional booster is required. 

Tdap 
 

6th, 7th, 8th 
(new law eff.  Sep. 2011) 

One dose of vaccine required. 

Hepatitis B ECH, 5TH Three (3) doses of hepatitis B vaccine at the appropriate 
intervals or has laboratory evidence of immunity. 
Note:  The process to administer this immunization 
takes six months! 

Hib ECH only One (1) or more dose required. 
Varicella Required for students 

born after Sep. 1, 1996 
Proof of vaccine or proof of having had chicken pox on or 
after 1st birthday.   

Diabetes Screening Any new physical Health Care provider must document results of the diabetes 
risk assessment on the Certificate of Health Examination 
form. 

Lead Screening ECH and K 
(up to age 6) 

Health Care provider must document results of the lead 
screening assessment on the Certificate of Health 
Examination form. 
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  THE PHYSICAL FORM IS ALSO AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITE.  IT IS THE ONLY ONE 
ACCEPTED  BY THE STATE OF ILLINOIS FOR THE PHYSICAL EXAMINATION.               

 
 

• Fill out the medical history and the complete immunization dates (month, day, and year) before your 
 physician fills out his portion of the form.   Return the completed form to the school after your child’s 
 physical date.  It is not necessary to wait to include it with any other registration forms.   
 
HELPFUL SUGGESTIONS:  

(1) make a copy for your records prior to turning in the physical exam 
(2) if making a summer appointment, make it early as these appointments fill up fast 

 
• Immunizations may be given by your family physician or by the Lake County Health Department (call 847 
 360- 6761 for an appointment).   If you have any questions, please call the school’s Health Office. 
 
• If your child’s immunizations are not up to date because of a medical reason, it must be verified in writing 
 by your physician.   This written notification must be turned in with the other health forms. 
 
• The physical examination form is being sent home now so that an appointment may be made early with your 
 family physician to avoid the last minute rush.    
 
• The physical and completed immunization form are due to the Health Office by the first week of August. 
      
TWO ITEMS OF SPECIAL NOTE   

(1) If your child’s date of physical falls after the first week of August please notify the Health Office at your 
child’s school so this information can be documented. 

(2) If your child is in middle school and will be participating in a late spring sport, the physical should be 
dated after the first week of June so your child will be covered for the season. 

       
 Your child cannot be on a class list if completed physical exam is not received.                          
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